
Announcements 8/19/24 
  

 

Happy Monday Bears we only have one announcement today. 

 

If you interested in being an officer for Junior Ladies or Senior Women 

please come to the auditorium tomorrow morning at 8:30am for an 

officer informational meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



     

 


